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From: Lake Cullulleraine

To: Meridian Road,
 Yelta

Date: 19-26 April 2024

19 April 2024

FLIGHT UPDATE #3

Updates
 www.malleecma.com.au
Visit the website and sign
up for email updates,
read fact sheets and view
videos. 

 0428 516 233

info@malleecma.com.au

From: Lindsay Island
(South Australian 
border)

To: Lake Cullulleraine

PLEASE NOTE: Dates are indicative only as several factors can delay flights. 
Updated flight schedules are available online at www.malleecma.com.au

Locals can expect to see survey flights between Lake Cullulleraine and
Meridian Road, Yelta in coming days, as the Mallee Salinity Survey
progresses eastward. Minor technical issues and some windy conditions
(which are not ideal for collecting data) have delayed the survey slightly,
leading to changes to the flight schedule. These dates have now been
updated on our website. Survey flights will continue between Lake
Cullulleraine and Meridian Road, Yelta until about 26 April, 2024. After that,
flights to move to the Nangiloc/Colignan area (rather than immediately on
to the Merbein to Red Cliffs region to avoid events scheduled in Mildura
during that time). At this stage, flights over the Merbein to Red Cliffs region
will take place early in May, commencing around 5 May, 2024. However,
please remember these dates are indicative only as several factors can
influence flight scheduling.


